To,

The Chief Secretary @

A&N Administration
Port Blair.
(Through proper channel)

Sub: Allotment of safe residential accommodation to Great Andamanese -reg.
Sir,

With due respect, it is submitted that I belong to Great Andamanese
tribal community and is employed in NRSE. I am posted at Strait Island and
my family members i.e. my wife, 2 daughters, my mother and my cousin are
staying in Prem Nagar in the Govt. accommodation for the better education of
our children.

After tsunami disaster on 26.12.2004, the quarter has become un-safe
 for residence as the building has many cracks and the entire structure is dis-
balanced. The Govt. employees staying in the ground floor has been vacated
and they have been provided suitable accommodation by the Administration.
But we have not been accommodated at any safer place.

In this connection, you are rtequested to kindly direct concerned
authorities to provide suitable accommodation to me for the safety of Great
Andamanese tribes. I had visited few places in and around Port Blair, and
found that few quarters at supply lane are lying vacant, which may kindly be
allotted.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully
"
(Loka)
NRSE
Copy to:
1. The Executive Engineer, NRSE, Prothrapur, for favour of information
please;

2. The Director (TW), A&N Administration, for information please; / 4
yi‘ he Executive Secretary, AAJVS, for information please. J /ﬁ

(Loka)



